
 

Division 14  
       June Newsletter  
                 

Greetings from division 14! This is the monthly newsletter for June, and everyone 

please have a look!  

International Convention 

International convention has been a hot topic for a while and it's just right around the corner! The 

majority of the KT District Board will be attending ICON and I hope that some of you from division 

14 will be there as well! ICON is a fun event to go to, and you'll definitely have a blast there! There 

will be plenty of food to eat, places to visit, and people to hang around. For those of you that still 

doesn't know, ICON is where the students and advisors from all over the world comes together 

annually and learn about KEY club as an international organization.  

Youth Opportunities Fund 

Youth Opportunities Fund is something that clubs can look into if they are in need of funds for a 

service project. The Key club and/or club members can just send in an application asking for fund 

(ktkey.org).  

 

 

 

July 1: ICON payments due 

July 2-8: International Convention 

Sept-Oct: Division Officer Training Meetings 

October 20: Fall Rally  

 

 

Key Clubs! Once again, I'll put my contact information down and please send me your club 

information if you haven’t yet! 

Division 14 LtG:  

Email esther@ktkey.org 

Call/text (270)421-0909 
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